MARY MACDONALD COMMITTEE
2:30 P.M.








   
Wednesday, May 12, 2021
Present:
Steve VanHouse



   

    
      Absent: Pete Walsh

Gary Thompson







    Excused: Juel Salveson
                
Shane Hoff


Lana Fralich, City Administrator





     
Walsh called the meeting to order at 2:40 p.m.  
Agenda – Motion by Thompson, second Hoff, to approve the agenda as presented. MOTION CARRIED.
Minutes – Motion by Thompson, second VanHouse, to approve the minutes of the February 10, 2021 regular meeting. MOTION CARRIED.
Building Managers Report – Fralich read a report from Juel Salevson due to his absence from the meeting relating to the boilers, varying room temperatures required for Wildly Organics, issues with kids climbing on pipes, the pot holes in the parking lot have been filled, and that the girl’s bathroom faucets have been left on a couple times on Sunday evenings. 
OLD BUSINESS  

Long Term Plan – There was discussion regarding the potential vacancy of the building should Wildly Organics build a new facility in Silver Bay, use of the building, and future financial viability of the building, There was further discussion on EDA Planning efforts, streamlining governmental services with other non-taxable properties, such as the school, and impacts on services for the community.  The Board had a consensus to not invest in any large capital improvements to the building until the future of Wildly Organics and City planning efforts are better known.
Security Cameras – Nothing new to report.
Mary Mac Parking Lot – The Street Department is working on the Fire Department parking lot currently and will starting hauling gravel in June for the Mary Mac parking lot.
NEW BUSINESS
Motion by Thompson, second Hoff to adjourn at 3:15 p.m.  MOTION CARRIED.
Minutes taken by Lindsey Klemmer
